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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] About Q Towers
Date: November-11-24 8:27:06 AM

 
From:  
Sent: Friday, November 8, 2024 4:28 PM
To: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca; Judy Jeffers
<Judy.Jeffers@vaughan.ca>; Andrea Buchanan <Andrea.Buchanan@vaughan.ca>
Cc: canemreasci@hotmail.ca
Subject: [External] About Q Towers

 

 

Dear City Council,

Please find attached a community petition opposing the proposed zoning amendment Z.21.002
by Q Towers Limited Partnership to construct a high-density condominium development at the
southwest corner of Major Mackenzie Drive and Fossil Hill Road. This document includes
signatures from 115 residents (additional signatures being collected) expressing significant
concerns regarding traffic congestion, safety, and neighborhood character.

In addition to the petition, we are submitting video footage that illustrates the severe
congestion and safety risks currently present in our neighborhood, especially near the local
high school during peak hours. These videos provide firsthand evidence of the traffic issues
that would only worsen with the proposed development.  

We urge the council to consider these concerns and prioritize the integrity and safety of our
neighborhood in your decision-making process.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely, 

Zeynep Asci
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